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Galloway, NJ – The Graduate Research Symposium, hosted by the School of Graduate and 
Continuing Studies at Stockton University, will bring together graduate students from the 
sciences and humanities to showcase their research in the Campus Center Event Room on 
Monday, Dec. 7, from 6-8 p.m.  

Prospective students and their families, the public and members of the Stockton community are 
encouraged to attend this unique educational and networking event. 

“Designing and conducting research can be a challenging and rewarding part of this academic 
journey and tonight signifies the culmination of one's empirical quest and capstone experience,” 
said Dr. Lewis Leitner, dean of the School of Graduate and Continuing Studies. Capstone 
courses involve in-depth, systematic research that enables students to investigate and solve 
real-world, instructional problems. 
 
For more information about this event, please visit stockton.edu/grad or e-mail 
gradschool@stockton.edu. 
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